
Media contact: Autostadt press office · Phone:  · E-Mail:  · +49 (0)5361 / 40-1444 international.media@autostadt.de medienportal.autostadt.de

   

20 May 2021 - Press release

Autostadt management board completed

Wolfsburg, 20 May 2021 – The Management Board of the Autostadt in Wolfsburg is now complete: 

Alongside Armin Maus, who has been appointed Chairman of the Management Board with 

immediate effect, and Mandy Sobetzko, Marco Schubert will be joining the Autostadt management 

board as its third member. The 41-year-old will take on the duties of Autostadt CFO in addition to 

his position as the head of Group Finance & Controlling and IT at Volkswagen AG.

Marco Schubert has a degree in economics and began his career with Volkswagen in the Group's 

Finance & Controlling department. He has held various finance positions with Volkswagen and 

Škoda Auto and was appointed to the Volkswagen AG General Secretariat in 2012. He returned to 

the Volkswagen finance department in 2017 and is currently responsible for Group Finance & 

Controlling and IT.

About the Autostadt in Wolfsburg – The world's leading automotive destination

As a communications platform for the Volkswagen Group and its brands, the Autostadt in Wolfsburg focuses on the 

Volkswagen corporate values and all aspects of mobility. The theme park and educational centre have attracted 

more than 42 million visitors since the official opening in 2000, making the Autostadt one of the most popular 

tourist destinations in Germany. The Autostadt is also the world’s largest new car delivery centre and home to the 

multi brand Zeithaus car museum. Featuring a variety of cultural events the Autostadt is a well-known international 

meeting place for culture enthusiasts.
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